
Announcements for 9/12/23 
 

Just a heads up!! FCDI Debate Practice will be held Friday September 15 in Mrs. 

Kroll’s room 660. Meet at the Auditorium at 8:00am first. 

 

Bartram Bears, it’s time to get your brick on!  The LEGO Club will hold its first build 

on Friday September 15th at 8:30am in room 670.  If you want to participate, be 

sure to hand in a signed permission form to Mr. Iacono in room 670 prior to the 

build. 

 

**Girls Weightlifting: There will be an Informational meeting for any girls 

interested Tomorrow September 13th at 8:50 to 9:10 AM in Coach Reagan’s room 

N126.  

 

 

 

 


